
 
ECHO GLEN CHILDREN’S CENTER 

33010 SE 99th  Street 
Snoqualmie, Washington 98065 

 

Take Exit 25 off I-90 and turn left at the exit. Go under freeway to the next left. That is SE 99th and 

our entrance road. 

Here are a few check-in procedures upon your arrival. Games start at 7pm, and the check in process will 

take about 10 minutes.  We ask that the whole team be present before we check the group in to make the 

process go smoother. 

 The gate may or may not be open. Either way, please buzz the intercom and let them know you are here 
for the basketball game. If you walk up the steps towards the administration build. (at the circular drive), 
go to your left and around the corner to the security station. Again, please try to all arrive together at the 
same time at least 30 minutes prior to the game. All visitors may be screened through the metal detector. 
You may be asked to empty your pockets as well.   

 All bags; purses, gym bags etc. will be searched.  So, we recommend that parents only bring in their car 
keys and ID, and the players only bring what you need to play the game. 

 Please leave everything locked in your car that is not needed for the game. This will speed up the metal 
detector and bag searches.  

 Cameras and cell phones are not allowed.  

 Those family members that are spectators and under 21 are not permitted to attend. We have a strict 
no one under 21 policy on our campus. This does not apply to those playing in the game or on the team 
of course. 

 Please limit your “Spectator Visitors” to under 10, as we have limited seating. Any number of team 
players/coaches are welcome and not included in the spectator visitor count.  If you have more than 10, 
special accommodations can be made on a case by case basis. 

 After the check-in procedure is done, a staff member will escort you to the gym. Once seated in the gym, 
remain in your area and seats.  If for some reason you need to use the restroom or leave the gym, you will 
need a staff escort to move about.  

 Please call me or e-mail me with any questions or concerns. We are looking forward to your arrival. The team 
really does look forward to this opportunity and appreciates your willingness to come out and play us. Thanks 

 
 
Ryan Trudeau 
Therapeutic Recreation Director 
425-831-2717 
 

   


